eni

**Eni's Board of Directors** 

San Donato Milanese (Milan), 15 December 2011 - At today's meeting, Eni's Board of

Directors has adopted the recommendations on remuneration of the Corporate

Governance Code for Listed Companies approved in March 2010, and has moreover

decided to implement the changes to the same recommendations which were recently

introduced in the new edition of the Code in December 2011. As a consequence, the

Regulation of the Compensation Committee was therefore changed.

In the report on corporate governance and shareholding structure, which will be published

in 2012, detailed information will be provided on the application of these

recommendations.

**Company Contacts:** 

Press Office: Tel. +39.0252031875 - +39.0659822030

Freephone for shareholders (from Italy): 800940924

Freephone for shareholders (from abroad): +39. 800 11 22 34 56

Switchboard: +39-0659821

ufficio.stampa@eni.com

segreteriasocietaria.azionisti@eni.com

investor.relations@eni.com

Web site: www.eni.com

>Follow @eni

1